
	
  

	
  

 
 
MEDIA RELEASE 
April 3, 2017 
 
 
Growing the PSSP membership – Cape Breton University (CBU) 
 

HALIFAX, NS - Public Service Superannuation Plan Trustee Inc. (PSSPTI) is pleased to 

announce that 201 employees of Cape Breton University (CBU) have commenced 
participation in the Public Service Superannuation Plan (PSSP) effective April 1, 
2017.  

These CBU employees represent almost 60% of the membership of the University’s 
existing defined contribution retirement plan.  

Growing the PSSP membership to promote long-term financial sustainability is a key 

strategic focus for PSSPTI.  

CBU is just one of several of the Province’s universities to join the PSSP since the 

PSSPTI began its membership growth initiative in 2015. Other universities that have 
joined the PSSP include Acadia University, University of Kings College, and 
Université Sainte-Anne.  

PSSPTI is continuing to pursue growth opportunities and is in discussions with several 

public sector employers about joining the PSSP.  
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For more information, contact:  
Gisèle Taylor, 
Communications and Board Officer  
Agente, Communications et des conseils  
Nova Scotia Pension Services Corporation  
Société des services de pension de la Nouvelle-Écosse  
P: 902-429-6432   
taylorgd@nspension.ca  
www.novascotiapension.ca 


